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Growing stronger, together...

Alumni and Brothers of Sigma Nu:

The men of the Sigma Nu Colony are excited to kick off the fall 2016 semester,
and we are confident this will be our best year yet. Our goals for this semester
are to recruit at least 15 new members, continue to succeed academically, and
increase our campus involvement. We currently have 23 members, and if we
meet our goal of at least 15 new members this fall, we should be at the
manpower level required for chartering. In the Spring, we had a 2.93 GPA, which
was better than the UTC All-Male average as well as the IFC average. Notably,
our new members had a 3.04 GPA, which was the highest of all the fraternities.

Recruitment begins soon, and House Rotations will begin on August 28. This
year, all rotations will be on-campus in order to level the playing field for the
fraternities without houses. A list of recruitment events is below, and we
welcome alumni attendance and assistance, as there will be almost 200 young
men coming through during that evening. The other events are:

Monday: BBQ and Greet in UCF Activities Room 6:30PM-10:00PM

Tuesday: Hoops and Hoagies in McClellan Gym 6:30PM-10:00PM

Wednesday: Pizza and Pong in McClellan Gym 6:30PM-10:00PM

We are privileged to have a large number of Sigma Nu alumni assisting us in our
pursuit of our charter and initiation as Knights of this brotherhood. Thank you
for all you do.



Upcoming Events

Taylor Needels (Commander) and Eric Wise (Lieutenant

Commander) attended Grand Chapter in San Diego.

Members of the Colony since Spring 2015

Brother Needels: Entrepreneurship Major from Mount Juliet

Brother Wise: Communications Major from Knoxville

This experience gave these brothers great perspective on the colony and
ways we can improve while inspiring them to keep pressing forward with
our brotherhood and establishing ourselves on the UTC campus.

Patrick Parker, Historian, completed his 6 month long Disney College

Program at the beginning of August.

Member of the Colony since Spring 2015

Interior Architecture Major

Throughout his program, he had opportunities to network with people from
around the world and gain valuable skills for his career path and to further
his role with Sigma Nu.
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Calvin Kidd, Social Chair, obtained a two week internship shadowing at Texas Equine Hospital.

Seth Bishop was awarded a national engineering scholarship that roughly 1 out of 240 in the US
engineering profession are awarded as well as being elected Constable of Polk County.
PR
Jonathan Moore, Alumni Relations Chair, has a Financial Internship with Erlanger Hospital. Cu;/ el“langel”

Health System

) ) —
We were also represented by brothers over the summer in Spain, Norway and Italy.
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